
 
VIA EMAIL AND  

PDF ATTACHMENT 

October 20, 2016 
 
 
Ken Mash, President 
APSCUF 
319 North Front Street 
Harrisburg PA 17101 
qualityeducation@apscuf.org  
kmash@apscuf.org  
 
Dear President Mash and fellow faculty members, 
 
PSU-AAUP represents the 1300 full time faculty members and academic professionals at 
Portland State University in Portland, Oregon. We conducted a strike vote and provided 
notice to administration of a strike date after two years of banging our heads against the 
wall back in 2014. We understand what you are facing and our hearts go out to you. 
 
At its October 20, 2016 the Executive Council of PSU-AAUP voted unanimously to 
declare our support for your strike. We stand ready to assist you in any way we can in 
your struggle. Please feel free to call on us if there is something we can do to help. 
 
In solidarity, 
 
AMERICAN ASSOCIATION OF UNIVERSITY PROFESSORS 
PORTLAND STATE UNIVERSITY 
 
 
 
 
Jose Padin 
President 
 
CC: Phil Lesch, Executive Director 
 Amanda Byron, Vice President Grievances 
 David Hansen, Vice President Collective Bargaining 

Kellie Gallagher, Vice President Membership and Organizing 
 File 


